Louisiana Cancer and Lung Trust Fund Board
December 20, 2016
12:00 pm Meeting
Present:  Jay Brooks, Elizabeth Fontham, Stephen Kantrow, Glenn Mills, John Rainey, Kristi Rapp, Patrick Stagg, Renea Duffin, Donna Williams

Absent:  Augusto Ochoa, Pratap Reddy, Oliver Sartor, Franceso Turturro

Meeting was called to order and new members – Fontham, Rapp, and Duffin – were introduced.
Board reviewed the financial report.  Discussion was had regarding best way to invest or grow these dollars:
· The Board overall felt that the LSUHSC – New Orleans Foundation fees were too high.
· Dr. Mills offered to get the LSUHSC – Shreveport Foundation fees.
· It was suggested that one of the foundations may be able to let the Board invest the money through Vanguard.
· It was also suggested by Ms Duffin that we check on possibilities through the Greater New Orleans Foundation.

Action Items:
· Dr. Williams will check to see what LSUHSC – New Orleans will allow the Board to do with the funds.
· Dr. Williams will request a detailed report of deposits over the past couple of years.

The Board members were in agreement that the Board should decide on the best way to invest the funds first and then move on to decisions on spending.
	Ms Duffin asked about annual reporting.  Dr. Williams reported that all reporting requirements had been met and that reporting is done through a state online system.  Ms Duffin asked if the report could be provided to Board members.  Dr. Williams will check to see if the report can be downloaded into any kind of report that can be printed, given the reporting is primarily drop-down menus.
	Dr. Kantrow asked about lung cancer screening programs and suggested the possibility of the board promoting these programs.  Several programs were reported in Baton Rouge and Shreveport.  Dr. Williams will see if a student is available to collect information on programs around the state.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	A meeting will be scheduled in the new year after more information is available.  Meeting was adjourned.
